
Call for research positions at the Department of Mathematics and Statistics, Masaryk University, Faculty of Science
Aktualizováno Pondělí, 06 Březen 2017 08:41

The Department of Mathematics and Statistics at Masaryk University invites applications for
several research positions commencing during the academic year 2017/2018 at the date
depending on mutual agreement. The positions are initially for one year with a possibility of
extension. 

The candidates must be recent PhD's in Mathematics, Statistics, or equivalent, and should
submit a letter of application accompanied by a CV, list of publications and an outline of their
research project to Martin Kolář (mkolar@math.muni.cz) not later than April 20, 2017.

They should also arrange for at least 2 letters of recommendation (one can be from a Czech
mathematician) to be mailed directly to mkolar@math.muni.cz before April 20, 2017.  The
successful applicants will be notified as soon as possible but not later than May 30, 2017.
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